
 

Monday Message #6 
 

 

Hello All,  

 

What an amazing weekend!!   

  

With the accompaniment of PP Russ Graves, Lady Kate, and Noble Wayne 

Sprouse, we have had a most excellent weekend in beautiful Afton Wyoming for 

the 2nd annual Chariot Races for Shriners Hospital for Children.  Over two days, 

14 chariot teams raced in pairs, and a few triples, down a 1/4 mile track with race 

times being between 22 and 25 seconds.  It was amazing to watch and pictures 

and videos have been posted on the Calam facebook page. 

 

This charitable fundraiser has an amazing history with the Wyoming temples as 

they work to support the Salt Lake City hospital and raise awareness of the Shrine 

system. It was an honor to be able to attend. 

 

In more local news, I am glad to report that the CDA Shrine Club is starting to meet 

again, and I am very glad to see them, and our other Clubs/Units, being able to 

start being active again.  

 

Most Sincerely, 

Jim Logan  

Potentate. 
 

 


